
 

 
“Canvassing the Community with Compassion” 

 
You are receiving this letter since you were involved early on with The La 

Crosse Compassion Project. This project involved over 5,000 La Crosse 

School District K-12 art students and some businesses. In the fall of 2013, 

participating students and businesses received a 6-inch-by-6-inch art panel 

and were asked to draw or paint their idea of compassion. Additionally, they 

were asked to write a brief statement about their work. The project aspired to 

teach the practice of compassion through the use of art and writing. Some of 

the canvases from that project are now on display in a traveling exhibit. 

Some walls will be available to purchase for permanent display later in the 

fall. Are you interested in: 

_____ The Traveling Exhibit (suggested donation based on size) 

 Month(s) you are interested: __________________________ 

 Space Available: ___________________________________ 

_____ Permanent Exhibit (suggested donation based on size) 

 Space Available: ___________________________________ 

Business/Organization: __________________________________ 

Contact Name: ______________________ ph#: ______________ 

Please contact: Ann Fowler, Past Board President, ph# (608) 779-5223 

www.lacrosseeducationfoundation.org 


